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Note from the Permanent Mission of MEXICO requesting
THE inclusion of a topic on the ORDER OF BUSINESS
of the NEXT MEETING OF THE Permanent Council 

Permanent Mission of Mexico
OEA- 02897

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to His Excellency Ambassador Reynaldo Cuadros Anaya, Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS, and wishes to refer to resolution CP/RES. 934 (1644/08), whereby the Permanent Council convened the First Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas, held in Mexico City on October 7 and 8, 2008.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of Mexico would like to present to the Permanent Council the report on the First Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas.

Accordingly, the Permanent Mission kindly requests the Chair of the Permanent Council, unless this is inopportune, to include this item on the order of business of the next meeting, scheduled for November 5, 2008.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., October 22, 2008
His Excellency Ambassador Reynaldo Cuadros Anaya
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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